
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'JOHN.BLOOM@bcbssc.com'JOHN.BLOOM@bcbssc.com
CC: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 

Wolf, Anneawolf@aging.sc.gov
Date: 11/20/2014 2:48:23 PM

Subject: RE: BlueCross BlueShield of SC Medicare Advantage

Thank you.

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office 
(803) 734-2080

From: JOHN.BLOOM@bcbssc.com [mailto:JOHN.BLOOM@bcbssc.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2014 2:45 PM
To: Marie Waller
Subject: BlueCross BlueShield of SC Medicare Advantage

Good Afternoon Ms. Waller,

Thank you so much for talking with me on the phone.

Our regional CMS representative has requested that we provide the State Health Insurance Program (SHIP) controlled 
by your office any changes to our Medicare Advantage plans for the 2015 calendar year. Please find the attached 
documents detailing these changes and providing an operations contact from our Medicare Advantage group.

If you have any questions about these documents, please give me a call or an email and I will make sure we get back
to you in a timely manner.

Best regards,

John Bloom
Senior Public Policy Manager
Government Affairs
Blue Cross Blue Shield of South Carolina
Direct Line: 803-264-4770
Fax: 803-870-8613
Email: John.Bloom@bcbssc.com
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